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11th September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A reminder that the deadline for submitting your child's secondary school application is Thursday 
31st October 2025. Applications must be completed online via the Local Authority Website: 
 
Moving to secondary school | London Borough of Barking and Dagenham 
 

Moving to secondary school | London Borough of 

Barking and Dagenham 

If you child is in Year 6 of their primary education and will be moving to year 

7 in September 2026 you will need to apply for a secondary school place. 

www.lbbd.gov.uk 

 
Please ensure your application is submitted before the deadline, as late applications may reduce 
your chances of securing a place at your preferred school. 
 
For parents of pupils with Special Educational Needs (SEND), please note: 
 

• If your child has an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP), you should not complete 
the online secondary application form. The placement process for pupils with EHCPs is 
managed separately through the EHCP team, and Mrs Kinsella will have discussed this 
with you during the latest EHCP annual review. 

• If your child has SEN support but does not have an EHCP, you will need to complete the 
application online as usual. 

 
 
 

https://www.lbbd.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/moving-secondary-school
https://www.lbbd.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/moving-secondary-school
https://www.lbbd.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/moving-secondary-school


We would like to invite parents of pupils in Year 6 with SEN (pupils with special educational needs) 
to a meeting with Miss Mooney on: 
 
 Thursday 2nd October 2025 at 4:00pm in the GLH 
 
This meeting will be an opportunity to discuss the application process for pupils with SEN, including 
the differences for those with EHCPs, and answer any questions you may have. There will be an 
opportunity to use the computers to complete your application, if you so wish. 
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please speak to your child's class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Mooney 
 
K. L. Mooney 
SENCo 

 


